HALTHAM PARISH MEETING

2 West Lane
Haltham
LN9 6JG
16'™" August 2021

The Haltham Parish Meeting called to be held Tuesday 17" August 2021 in the main body of the St Benedict’s Church
Haltham is now cancelled.

The meeting is cancelled as we have been informed by ELDC that there is now no requirement to appoint the 2 trustees
as we were originally informed.

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may have caused.

We do confirm that the documentation for transferring the “village green” to our village ownership is now being sent
to the Land Registry.

We have no news on how long this process will take but will update the village when we have some news on progress.

John Huthwaite
Clerk to the Haltham Parish Meeting.



